SPEED CHECK ROADSIDE TRAILER TRIAL

The Area Engineer reported on the results of trials on a speed check roadside
trailer. The Board fully supported the concept of the speed check roadside trailer
and decided to request that the City Streets Unit consider the purchase of a speed
check roadside trailer in the 1999/2000 Annual Plan.



